
It sounds to me that the Amendments to Senate Bill 978 will create a whole new group 
of felons in this state. It will be extremely detrimental to our lower income residents. Not 
everyone can afford a Liberty brand gun safe and have you checked out the prices at 
Cabela's for a decent small gun vault. This is a slap in the face of our founding fathers 
and the writers of Oregon's Constitution as it squarely goes against our Second 
Amendment rights. I might not be the brightest person in this argument but at least I can 
figure out that punishing law abiding citizens for the actions of the criminally inclined is 
not the way to run a state. We need equal representation in our government not just a 
one sided group of people who most don't even know the basics of gun safety. Thank 
you for reading this if you bother to do so. 

John Bullard.   

 


